CITY OF SAINT PAUL

Electronic Plan Review goes live on March 18

The City of Saint Paul’s Electronic Plan Review software will go live on Wednesday, March 18, providing
customers the opportunity to submit development plans and upload drawings and documents online.

As part of the City’s commitment to customer service and investment in innovative technologies we are
launching this online platform, which will streamline the development process, improve transparency,
and support improved communications among customers and City staff.

Electronic Plan Review relies on ProjectDox software, allowing customers to sidestep the traditional
paper review and submit site plans and commercial building plans to the City for electronic review. The
Department of Safety and Inspections, in partnership with the City’s Office of Technology and the
Mayor’s Innovation Team have invested in ProjectDox software for use across City departments.

This web-based service is accessible anywhere customers have an Internet connection. Once an
application has been submitted and an account established, customers will be able to submit plans any
time from home, office or the field. City reviewers will be able to review plans, ask for revisions, and
communicate decisions quickly through the system.

Site Plan Review plans will be processed exclusively through the Electronic Plan Review platform
effective March 18.

Building Plan Review customers will have the option to submit paper plans as well.

Community training and demonstration sessions, led by Avolve, the developers of ProjectDox, are
scheduled for customers on March 18 at the DSI offices at 375 Jackson, 2™ floor conference room. Space
is limited so RSVP now to dsitechnology@ci.stpaul.mn.us

For more information on Electronic Plan Review please visit stpaul.gov/planreview

Saint Paul: We're open for business.



